
MBTA Public Meeting

Wollaston
Station

Making your way from 
Wollaston to the Red Line 
during construction

NOVEMBER 15, 2017
– 6:30 P.M.
Quincy Central Middle School 
Auditorium
875 Hancock Street, Quincy

What’s going on?
The MBTA will host a public meeting to discuss 
station construction dates and information on 
service to and from Wollaston. 

When? And how will it 
impact service?
•	Weeknight bus shuttles start November 13

In advance of Wollaston Station construction, 
accessible bus shuttles will replace Red Line 
service between North Quincy and Braintree 
Station from 9 pm to closing. 

•	Wollaston Station closes on January 2, 2018

Wollaston Station will close for construction 
and trains will not stop at the station as of 
January 2, 2018. 

Bus shuttles will provide service between 
Wollaston and North Quincy Station for 
approximately 20 months during construction.

Accommodations
All locations are accessible to people with disabilities. 
MassDOT provides reasonable accommodations and/
or language assistance free of charge upon request 
(including but not limited to interpreters in American 
Sign Language and languages other than English, open 
or closed captioning for videos, assistive listening 
devices and alternate material formats, such as audio 
tapes, Braille and large print), as available.

For accommodation or language assistance, please 
contact Katy Zazzera by phone (857-368-8986), or by 
email at kathryn.zazzera@dot.state.ma.us.

Requests should be made as soon as possible prior to 
the meeting, and for more difficult to arrange services 
including sign- language, CART or language translation 
or interpretation, requests should be made at least 
ten (10) business days before the meeting.

In case of inclement weather, meeting cancellation 
announcements will be posted on MBTA.com. 

Visit MBTA.com/Wollaston to learn more.


